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Alaska Medicaid Provider Update 

 
The Alaska Department of Administration, Division of Finance  

System Upgrade and Outage  
February 7, 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Alaska Medicaid Provider, 

The Alaska Department of Administration, Division of Finance, announced that Alaska’s accounting and 
financial management system is undergoing an upgrade and will be unavailable from Wednesday, February 
16, 2022 thru Wednesday, February 23, 2022 to allow for data conversion to occur.  

The Division of Behavioral Health (DBH) wanted to assure providers that this data conversion will have no 
impact for our Behavioral Health claims payments thru the Administrative Services Organization (ASO), 
Optum Alaska. You will not experience any delay of payment due to this conversion.  

If you have questions, please feel free to reach out to the MPASS mailbox at mpassunit@alaska.gov 
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